DELAWARE VALLEY MIDDLE SCHOOL

"Where Dreams Become Reality"
CONGRATULATIONS FBLA: At the PA FBLA State Leadership Conference this week, the Delaware Valley Middle School Future Business Leaders of America (FBLA) Chapter placed 3rd in the state for the William Seldon Outstanding Award. Lily Red won the Outstanding Middle School Young Leaders Award, and she will now represent Pennsylvania FBLA at the National Leadership Conference with the 15 other DVMS FBLA members who have qualified for national competition in Anaheim, CA in June.  Over 6,200 students and advisers from across the state were in attendance.
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DVMS FBLA CHAPTER
READING OLYMPIANS: Congratulations to our DVMS Reading Olympians team who competed in the annual Northeast regional Reading Olympics competition held at Easton Area High School on April 10th. Students read from a list of 25 books and competed by answering trivia questions in three head-to-head rounds. Of the 20 teams, DVMS took 2nd place!

Club advisor Mrs. Shedlauskas would like to thank ELA teacher Ms. Wilkes for moderating and Mrs. Mieczkowski for chaperoning. DDMS and DVHS additionally had teams participating in the Reading Olympics, so our district was well represented. Great job readers! As the wise Dr. Seuss said, “The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, the more places you'll go!” 
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(standing): Alanna Carroll, Alia Arias, Gia Cosentino, Eddie Arias, Cathleen Alveari, Myah Amici, 

Addison Pousley, Lyla Mieczkowski, Ashlyn Rodriguez 
(kneeling): Jodie Harrison, Bella Bailey, Kai Gara, advisor Emily Shedlauskas, Bella Paradiso, 

Dominic DeLauro, Maryah Nuhn
WE ALL MATTER: Autism Awareness was celebrated throughout the month of April.  Each day announcements were made highlighting important facts related to autism.  Mrs. Shedlauskas created a library bulletin board expressing the value of working collaboratively.  Our staff continued to support Autism Awareness by wearing t-shirts throughout the month.
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LEAVING OUR MARK: DVMS Odyssey of the Mind teams had spectacular results at the PA State Finals on Saturday, April 5th at the Pocono Mountain East High School. Our Technical and Structure teams both came in first place for their problems and division to become 2025 PA State Champions! The Tech team had the top scores statewide for the Style and Spontaneous categories and the Structure team held a whopping 965 pounds on their 17-gram balsa wood structure! They will now advance to World Finals at Michigan State University next month to compete with teams from all around the globe. Our Vehicle team demonstrated excellent teamwork and perseverance as they worked to overcome struggles with their vehicle and came in 5th place out of 12 teams.
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Structure team, rear-left to right: Sekai Jones, Connor Stewart, Gabriel O'Sullivan, Mia Pavinich, Jovey Thiele. Front-left to right: Dominic DeLauro, Taryn Kaylor
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Technical team, left to right: Patty Chen, Adelyn Gamer, Coach Lockwood, Keston Monahan, Joellen Nielsen, Michael Simmons, Christopher Miller, Ariel Weyant    
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Vehicle team, left to right: Calder Laubin, Mackenzie DiMarsico, Paul Barcia, Jake Bischoff, Maryah Nuhn, Bradley Gaa, Maeve Kaiser
SPECIAL GUESTS IN THE HOUSE: Take Your Child to Work Day was celebrated on April 25, 2025.  This traditionally has been a favored day for the staff.  We were able to have 23 guests attend a fun-filled day in the building.  A nice chicken tender, fries, and cookie luncheon was prepared by the students in the Delaware Valley High School’s Warrior Cafe.  From all the smiles observed, the children and our staff genuinely enjoyed the day!  
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DVMS STAFF & CHILDREN
SHOWCASING THEIR MANY SKILLS: Students from DVMS traveled to Scranton High School on April 26th to participate in the NEPA Girls STEM Competition. The girls were tested on their skills in math, programming, and science, where they learned and tested cosmetics with Candice Kobrynich, a microbiologist who works with Summer Fridays. The girls also competed in an engineering event where their device, which they created ahead of time, was tested - their goal was to create a box that opened and unfurled a butterfly! See the girls below sporting t-shirts they designed and assembled with their teams using Cricut software donated by the United Way of NEPA for the event. The girls had a great, challenging time and definitely broke a mental sweat! 
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    Ava Garnham, Alia Arias, Helania, Fitzpatrick / Mary Cetin, Lyla Mieczkowski, Mrs. Gilhooley
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Helania Fitzpatrick, Alia Arias, Taylor Babb, Alexa Wood-Dech, Patty Chen, Cassidy Lentoni,

Kelsey Hunt
APRIL CO-URICULAR STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
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Kendall Eckert
Brody Feely

APRIL TEACHER OF THE MONTH
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Ms. Monahan, Math Teacher
APRIL STUDENT OF THE MONTH NOMINEES 
Marc Cavelli


Surie Chen

Maggie Collins

Kendal Eckert
Ryan Haggerty

Connor Leiter
Jazmyne Mahoney

Kaitlyn Murphy

Hanah Norlund

Jaxon Rizzo

Rajendra Ramnauth

Brooke Sovak

Gabriel Rivera-Nales
Angie Shaughnessy

APRIL STUDENTS OF THE MONTH
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Anastasia Baisheva, James Chasey, Sydney Dutkus, Miabella Paradisio
MAY HAPPENINGS
May 6
DVMS 6th, 7th & 8th Grade Band & Orchestra and 6th Grade Band, 6:30, DVHS Auditorium
May 7
DVMS 6th - 8th Grade Chorus and Jazz Band, 6:30, DVHS Auditorium
May 20 -- 21

Algebra Keystone Assessment Grade 8, Algebra students only 
May 26

School Closed, Memorial Day Recess
June 2 

Grade 8 Class Trip/Grades 6 & 7 Field Day, (Rain Date June 3)
June 4


½ Day, Last Day of School for Students – Dismissal 
Student testing is coming to an end, and each set of assessments ran very smoothly.  Our students and staff did a very good job making the conversion from paper & pencil to a computerized version. A lot of planning went into this process, and I would like to thank our guidance counselors, technology personnel, and our assistant principal for their coordinated approach to the process.  Only one assessment remains and that is the Keystone Algebra test for students in grade 8, taking Algebra math courses on May 20 & 21.

There are still about four more weeks of opportunities in the fourth marking period for students to finish their academic year on a positive note.  Please continue to monitor your child’s progress during the remainder of the year.   There is still time remaining for one final push to increase academic performance, and for some, to avoid summer school.  Please be reminded that summer school will be available on campus this summer for those students that may need to pass a class to ensure promotion to the next grade. 
As the nice weather continues, please make sure to enjoy the outdoors and the longer evenings.  Have a wonderful month!
Pete Ioppolo

Principal, Ed. D.
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Outstanding MS Chapter  DVMS FBLA  3rd  

       

Event  Member    Place  National     Qualifier  

Outstanding Middle School  Young Leader Award  Lily Red  Lily Red  x  

Annual Chapter Activities  Presentation  Lily Red  1st  x  

Critical Thinking  Patty Chen  1st  x  

Digital Citizenship  Olivia Castro  1st  x  

Exploring Business Issues  Lily Red, Skylar Shin  1st  x  

FBLA Concepts  Ariel Weyant  1st  x  

Video Game Challenge  Paul Barcia, Maryah Nuhn  1st  x  

Business Spelling (PA Only)  Joellen Nielsen  2nd  x  

Marketing Mix Challenge  Angelo Cosentino, Leif - erik Orby  2nd  x  

Video Game Challenge  Alanna Carroll  2nd  x  

Career Research  Gabriella Mady  3rd  x  

Exploring Business Ethics  Eva Delauro, Lucy Gonet, Tessa  Marotta  3rd  x  

Exploring Technology  Ryan Warfsman  3rd  x  

Career Exploration  Sawyer Outwater  4th   

 

[image: image16.png]


[image: image17.png]


[image: image18.png]? Nationally Recognized

Blue Ribbon School




[image: image19.png]


